
St. Cecilia’s Public School 
High Achievers of Cambridge English Assessment 2024-25 Programme invited to British 
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Students of Class I-VI 2024-25 enrolled in CEA programme received adulation and accolade 

in the form of an invite appreciating their meritorious performance as they were welcomed 

to visit British Council library at the British Council New Delhi on 7th May 2025. The school 

arranged comfortable and safe air conditioned buses for the students who enjoyed the visit 

under the able watch of accompanying teachers and support staff. The students were 

thrilled to witness the world of books and hand first person experience of the ambience of 

the British Council Library. The students also enjoyed the screening of Hollywood movie Dr 

Do Little.   The gleeful faces of the students were a delight for all. Madam Principal 

congratulated the students, parents and CEA Cecilian team at their worthy accomplishment. 


